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Stogner, Michael 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Sunday, December 12, 2004 5:01 PM 

To: mstogner@state.nm.us 

Subject: Latigo Petroleum, Inc./Administrative reference no. pMESO-428753865 

Mike: You set this matter for hearing (Case No. 13387) due to an objection by Rock Eagle Ranch Corporation. 
Rock Eagle has withdrawn its objection, by letter dated November 12, 2004. Therefore, Latigo requests that this 
matter be returned to the administrative docket. Thank you. 

Jim Bruce. 
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